
 

  

 

No.  194/BPE/D.El.Ed./2021                                                     Date:  02/08/2021 

NOTIFICATION 
FOR 

EXTENSION OF THE LAST DATE OF SUBMISSION OF ONLINE 
APPLICATION FORMS FOR D.EL.ED PART-I (REGULAR/FACE TO 

FACE MODE) EXAMINATION OF THE SESSION-2019-2021 
 

In continuation of our notification under Memo No.184/BPE/D.El.Ed./2021,  Dated: 

23/07/2021, this is to notify that a good number of eligible and registered students  

have not been able to submit  their Online application-forms for D.El.Ed Part-I 

(Regular/Face To Face Mode) Examination of the Session-2019-2021 till date for 

some genuine reason or other. 

Considering this in the context of the prevailing pandemic owing to Covid-19 

outbreak, the Board has decided to extend the last date for submission of such 

online application-forms up to 08/08/2021 (Sunday). 

All the Heads of the D. El. Ed Institutes of the state are requested to communicate 

their students of this extension of the last date in order to ensure that all students of 

their respective Institutes have filled up the online applications and submitted 

them within the extended last date, i.e. 08/08/2021 (Sunday).  
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